
 

9401 Nations Ford Rd., Charlotte, NC 28273 PH 704-496-6800 FX 704-496-6810 TF 800-321-7735 www.pavco.com 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Please note that Pavco will be shutting down our salt spray cabinet from November 27th until December 

2nd.  Parts still in the cabinet November 27th  will be removed and reinstated December 2nd.  As of 

November 18th any parts received at Pavco which will not finish by November 27th  will be held until 

December 2nd. 

 

The cabinet will also be shut down December 23rd  until January 2nd.  Parts still in the cabinet December 

23rd   will be removed and reinstated January 2nd.  As of December 13th, any parts received at Pavco 

which will not finish by December 23rd will be held until January 2nd. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.  If you have any questions don't hesitate to call 704-

496-6832, or e-mail me at jgeesey@pavco.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Geesey 

Service Lab Manager 

 

 


